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November 20, 2020 
Grace and Peace! 
 
In these days of pandemic uncertainty, one thing we are thinking about in 
the church is how to celebrate Advent and Christmas.  For so long we have 
celebrated together, each Sunday, of course, but also with the Sunday 
school program and the Christmas Eve service.  I know that these times 
together are important because these are two of the biggest services of the 
year in our church. 
 
Final decisions have not yet been made, but if we are going to have in-
person worship on those occasions, some significant changes will have to 
take place.  COVID numbers in the county are troublesome, and our local 
health care system is being taxed to something close to its limits. 
 
Please keep an eye out for further developments as the days go by. 
 
This Sunday in worship we will be thinking about how it seems like it is 
pretty clear what God wants from us—hopes for from us—and how it is 
possible that we are serving God without even knowing it.  If you want to 
get ahead of the game, read Matthew 25:31-46.  Then, if you can, join us at 
the church or at millerpresby.com.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Brian Jones 
 
**FINAL REMINDER: We have replaced our pew Bibles with new Bibles 
which were a gift from the family of Bob and Madonna Blachford.  All of 
the old Bibles are set out on a table in the fellowship hall, and they are 
there for the taking.  They will be there for a limited time, however. 
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